Mark R. Seidl
1322 E lvy Lane
Manitowoc, WI 54220
Cellular Telephone: 920.901.3862
Email: seidlmarkr@gmail.com

1 August 2023

The Honorable James Brey, Chair

City of Manitowoc Finance Committee
900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

VIA EMAIL: JBREY@MANITOWOC.ORG \ JNICKELS@MANITOWOC.ORG

RE: MANITOWOC PUBLIC UTILITIES (MPU) COMMISSION

Alderman Brey:

On 30 September 2023, | will complete 25 years as a member of the Manitowoc Public Utilities (MPU)
Commission. It has been both my honor and my privilege to have served the ratepayers of MPU over
those years and believe that the City of Manitowoc is incredibly fortunate to have a publicly owned
utility serving its citizens.

However, it is time to step aside and provide another individual with the opportunity to serve this
outstanding organization.

| realize finding great candidates takes time and to that end, | would like to provide you and the
committee with enough advanced notice to accomplish that task. Therefore, please accept this
correspondence as my official notice that | will not be seeking reelection\reappointment to the
Manitowoc Public Utilities Commission at the conclusion of my current term.

| would be remiss if | did not take the time to say thank you to you, the Mayor, the other members of the

Finance Committee and the City Council as a whole for the support you have shown both to MPU and
myself as a Commissioner over these past 25 years.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the ratepayers of MPU and the citizens of the City of Manitowoc.

Respectfully,

Sz

Mark R. Seid!

CC: The Honorable Justin Nickels, Mayor




